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The table below details specifically risks the group faced during the last period of development.

Risks
Resolving risks

Code compilation for MIPS



During the compilation of the code for MIPS architecture, errors were flagged stating some missing references to external functions. On more investigation of such problem, the group identified that some important library and object files were needed which were not available with GCC. Namely, crt0.o and libc.a.
Further investigation was carried out the problem was resolved by removing parts of the compiled code.

Version Control



One of the risks we face currently is duplication of code versions. Various members operate on some version of the code, making changes, while other do exactly the same. In essence, we may have version control problems.
The group assigned a full working day to resolve version conflicts and issues concerning inconsistent code practices.

Portability Issues



Similarly, we may have some portability issues, especially in the phase where we port the code from C standard to C++ (fixed-point migration). This may result in problems with compilation using the Cygwin environment.
Tests will be carried out on the so-far modified code to make sure this will not become a hazard. If we discovered that the code is not portable using C++ porting, then we may have to change the code to conform to C standard.

Member’s Personal Problems



Member’s personal problems have not yet been a great risk, however, in case other members become overloaded with tasks, this may become a serious issue.
The group has been constantly meeting and discussing such issues, and the only resolution to this is to distribute some non-time consuming tasks to members with personal problems so that others do not get overloaded with tasks.

Fixed-Point Migration



Fixed-point migration has been showing some difficulty so far. We use a C++ class that wraps the functionality of another fixed-point library. This has given us problems in integrating it with LAME (which is C based). Other problems include replacing all the possible floating point operations which has been taking some considerable time from the project timeline.
The group has allocated one solid week of work on the project during the Easter holidays.

Software Packages Use



Some tasks in the project required familiarisation with some software packages. Most important case is the use of Microsoft Project 98.
Members working on such software parts had to dedicate some time to learn the software packages which was not purely considered a time consuming task.

FPGA Time



Access to FPGA time. The availability of the Hardware is limited, due to the limited number of available hardware in the department and due to some PhD and third year students working on that hardware.
The group ensured that familiarisation with the DK1 design suite was necessary early on in the project, so that when access is possible on the Hardware, the group could make the most out of the time they have access to the Hardware.

